
From:
To: Wendy Strangeway
Subject: NYM/2019/02947FL metal feeding bin
Date: 09 July 2019 19:56:38

Dear Mrs. Strange way, 
I wish to object to the above erection, particularly as no planning  consent was sought. We
don't want buildings like this in whisperdales. This is a valley of outstanding beauty and
this erection disfigures.
Yours sincerely, 
Bill Tait. Chairman of the Ryedale BW group. 

Sent from my Sony Xperia™ smartphone




